
@traffordsafe 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

During the week Monday 18th – Sunday 24th June 2018, Trafford Strategic 

Safeguarding Board and their partners which include Trafford Council, Greater 

Manchester Police, NHS and others across Greater Manchester will be holding a 

week of action in relation to raising awareness of and tackling, child sexual 

exploitation. 

 

We want to work with you to raise the profile of child sexual exploitation, to address 

barriers that prevent children and families from talking about it, and to ensure that 

you have the information needed to be able to keep up with the ever advancing 

world around keeping children and young people safe. 

 

Nurseries, schools, colleges and others have been provided with a variety of 

information that can be passed onto you, please use it at your leisure as there are 

some really important messages that anybody, whether a parent/carer or not, would 

benefit from. 

 

Other places you can visit for information are: 

www.itsnotokay.co.uk 

www.tscb.co.uk 

 

Information is also be available via our social media channels, so please follow us for 

updates and information, details are at the footer of this letter. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Jake Ashall 

Trafford Strategic Safeguarding Board Training Coordinator 

  

   

Jake Ashall 

Trafford Strategic Safeguarding Board Training Coordinator 

Trafford Council 

Ground Floor Extension, Trafford Town Hall, Talbot Road 

Stretford, Manchester M32 0TH 

Email Jake.Ashall@trafford.gov.uk 

Telephone 0161 912 1615 

www.trafford.gov.uk 

 

Date 22nd May 2018 


